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	 	 	 	 	 	 D E A R  F R I E N D S :  

         Another year is quickly coming to an end. We 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 look back over 2017, reflecting on our blessings and 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 heartaches.  This year saw children leave Mt. of 		
	 	 	 	 	 Olives, new children come, graduations and achievements from all 	
	 	 	 	 	 education levels, and a summer filled with fun and activities. 

	 	 	 	 We, at Mt. of Olives Children’s Village are sending a heartfelt thank you to all 
of you who have supported us through your prayers, talent and treasure. Your generosity is helping to 
change lives for eternity. 

We had a full year hosting many of our groups that return for a visit every year, as well as new groups 
and families that came for the first time in 2017. What  a blessing each and every one is to Mt. of 
Olives. We look forward to seeing who God will bring in 2018! 

We wish you all a very Blessed Christmas and a New Year filled with Love, Peace and Joy!  


